

Dear Sir

I cannot believe that Camden is going to give permission for the Gondar Gardens green space to be turned into a luxury retirement village. It will cause the most appalling damage to the site which I understand is a Green Lung and therefore should be treasured not destroyed. I live in the area and the parking is absolutely horrendous anyway and to stick a 6 storey building in Gondar Gardens when everything around it is 3 storeys high and then expect the roads to cope with more cars is insane.

I realise that you will do exactly what you want to do with absolutely no thought given to the concerns of the local residents but I have lived here for nearly 35 years and you are gradually managing to destroy our beautiful area with your ghastly ideological ideas. Parking restrictions only from 10-12 for us particularly, two gyms on the Green where the participants throw their rubbish everywhere and anywhere and abuse the local residnets and now a Christmas Tree shop on the Green

The last thing I imagine that you have planned is to allow travellers to use the green-that would be it for all of us who have worked SO VERY HARD to make this a pleasurable area to live in.

I truly despair

Regards

Jane Kerner

Jane Lehrer

Jane Lehrer Associates

PO Box 66334, London NW6 9QT

Need a voiceover? Click on www.janelehrer.co.uk and look under our voices section.